From:
To: SizewellC
Subject: Sizewell C

Date: 08 October 2021 17:11:52

Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to register my opposition to the proposed Sizewell C development. Nuclear power is most definitely not a "green" technology. The carbon emissions produced during construction, the maintenance and operation and the eventual decommissioning would be considerable. The falling cost of solar panels and wind turbines now make these a far better option for power generation.

There are also a number of other reasons for rejecting this application of which I am sure you are well aware. These include:

Lack of a secured long term water supply.

Concern about the impacts of a water desalination plant during construction. Uncertainty about coastal defences amid new reports on sea level rise.

Regards, John Ball